
Madison 
Mainstream 
Radio 
 

 P.O. Box 5587 

Madison, WI 53705 

Voice:  608/233-7072 

E-mail:  ehowland@danene.org 

 
February 15, 2007 

James Bradshaw  

Audio Division 

445 12th Street SW 

Washington D.C. 20554 

 

CC: Michel Wagner 

 

Dear Mr. Bradshaw,  

 

Please find enclosed letters surrendering six of the seven construction permits for 

Channel 256 in Madison WI.  These permits are part of a universal settlement that has 

been submitted to your office, most recently in December of 2006.  The construction 

permits that are surrendered are: 

 
Centers for Intervention and Prevention  ) BNPL-20020122AHZ  
Cornerstone Church ) BNPL-20010122ALN 
St. Matthew’s Evangelical Lutheran Church ) BNPL-20010122AMC 
Youth With A Mission, Inc.  ) BNPL-20010122AME 
Sun Prairie Community Church ) BNPL-20010122AMN 
Common Ground Church ) BNPL-20010122ANB 
    
We request that the remaining permit be changed so that the license associated with this 

permit becomes renewable.  Eventually we plan to move this permit to Madison 

Mainstream Radio, a new entity created from by all seven of the original applicants.  

 

The remaining permit is:  

 

Health Writers, Inc. ) BNPL-20020122ABH 
 

If there is any information that I can provide to you, please feel free to contact me. 

Hopefully, now that only one organization is involved we will respond more rapidly. My 

cell phone number is 608.577.1774 and my email is ehowland@danenet.org.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eric Howland 

Board of Directors 

Madison Mainstream Radio 

mailto:ehowland@danenet.org

